
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
FATCA Reporting 

 

The Cyprus Tax Department informs all Reporting Financial 

Institutions that have an obligation to report for FATCA purposes 

that an email was sent on 13/07/2015 containing the necessary 

credentials for submitting the FATCA report through the FTP.  

In case the email was not received, please send an email at 

fatca@tax.mof.gov.cy informing us that you have not received the 

email, quoting the following:  

Name of Organization 
GIN No 
Email 
Contact Person 
Contact Telephone Number  
 

Please also consult the FATCA user guide, available on our website, 

for further guidelines regarding the submission procedure. 
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